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Dear Parents and Carers, 

Welcome back after the half term break. I hope you are all   

enjoying the wonderful weather we are having at the moment? 

 

SUMMER FAIR 

Our annual Summer Fair is on Friday 30th June from 6-8pm 

with the usual stalls and activities. This is always organised 

wonderfully well by our MHSA, a small team of dedicated    

parents. If you can give some time to helping set up the fair in 

the afternoon or helping out in the evening please contact Mrs 

Robinson in the school office.  

 

 More news on the next page 

Monday 12th June - Friday 16th June 2023 

Classes of the Week: R/KS1: 2JC    KS2: 3C    

House of the Week: Dolphins                            

Pupils of the Week: R/KS1: Bruce L KS2: Sera A 

Monday 12th June - Friday 16th June 2023 

KT Class  KP Oscar W  RQ Blair P   RS Dillon S                      

1C Ruby M-F 1H Adam J  2JC Isaac C  2CS  Emre B                      

3B Shayne T  3C Rowan W    4C  Rio D   4W  Maise P       

5G Mylo T   5SR  Lucy R 6HT Fraser M 6M Peyton H 

Pen License  

   

 

Monday 12th June - Friday 16th June 

Rec 98%, Year 1 92%, Year 2 98%, Year 3 95%, 

Year 4 92%, Year 5 94%, Year 6 96%                      

Star Bonds  

Moorfield Tables  

3B Ellie S, 4W Millie M-F, 

Headteacher Award  

KS1 Harry  L Perseverance  

KS2 Jack H Tolerance /Respect 



ATTENDANCE 

You may have seen in recent media reports that school attendance is at a significant 

low across the country since Covid-19. Much of this is being accredited to anxiety 

and mental health impacted on by the public health messages during the pandemic 

with families cautious about sending their child to school - we are no different. Miss 

Pugh and Mrs McAlpine have spoken to a number of parents and carers in recent 

weeks to establish the cause of a child’s absence and any support, as a school, we 

can offer. This has included children with specific medical needs. If increased        

absence is due to anxiety or worries, we can provide support through our pastoral 

team and counselling services.  

 

If your child’s attendance is below 95% you will have been already contacted by     

telephone or letter. However, some children’s absences have continued to decline 

and some families will have received letters this week making them aware their 

child’s absence is below or close to 90% which is termed ‘persistent absence’.      

Holidays in term time has also impacted on some of these percentages. The chart 

below shows the number of days of lost learning due to absence. Please contact Miss 

Pugh or Mrs McAlpine if you feel you or your child need some support with your 

child’s attendance. 

 

More news on the next page                                    



BLUE PLANET 

Year 5 visited Blue Planet 

this week as part of their 

climate change topic for 

this half term. Lots of     

opportunity to learn about 

the seas and oceans and 

even to see the sharks    

being fed! 

 

 

INDIA DAY 

Year 2, as part of their geography 

topic ’Indian Spice’ had a visitor 

from the Stockport Ethnic Diversity 

Service this week. The children 

leant about Indian life and culture. 

As you can see from the photos, a 

wonderful experience.   

                                    More news on the next page 



YEAR 6 

There are a range of events coming up for Year 6 in the  

final half term, some of which are here. There was a     

separate letter sent out to Year 6 parents earlier in the 

week with more information. We look forward to            

celebrating with them the end of their time at Moorfield.  

 

AND FINALLY.....  

Our boys football teams played Pownall Green on      

Thursday and there were plenty of goals! Mr Heaton has 

told me to leave it at that! Pownall Green were presented 

with the league trophy after the game. Well done to them.  

 

Just a reminder to send  your child to school with water, a 

hat and sun-cream if the wonderful weather continues    

into next week.  

 

Have a lovely weekend. 

 

Best wishes, 

 

Paul Anderson 

Headteacher                                                                           

DATE EVENT 
FRIDAY 30TH JUNE Summer Fair (6:00pm – 8:00pm) Year 6 children to run the Year 

6 Games stalls. 
TUESDAY 4TH JULY Sports Day. Juniors (9:30am -11:00am approx.) The Year 6  

children will then run Sports Day for the infants in the afternoon. 
THURSDAY 6TH JULY Transition Day. Information to come from your child’s high 

school regarding their day at their new high school. 
WEDNESDAY 19TH JULY Rehearsal for the show at Hazel Grove Baptist Church (9:30am -

12:00pm) 

WEDNESDAY 19TH JULY End of Year show at Hazel Grove Baptist Church (7:00pm – 
8:15pm) 

FRIDAY 21st JULY Y6 to Jump Heaven (12:00pm – 2:00pm) We have hired Jump 
Heaven just for Year 6 children. We will walk there and back. 

WEDNESDAY 26th JULY Y6 Leavers’ Assembly (09:10am - 10:00am) in KS1 Hall. All Y6 
children to receive their ‘graduation’ certificate. 

WEDNESDAY 26th JULY End of Term Picnic (12:45pm – 3:30pm) 
Parents to come onto the field at 3:15pm for final goodbyes! 



 



Inspiring Creative Learners for Exciting Futures 

www.moorfield.stockport.sch.uk 

Paul Anderson 

Headteacher 




